
Dear Parents,

Kids With Bricks - Summer Challenge for Copdock Primary School pupils

We are excited to be offering an amazing Summer Challenge as an extension to our
very popular Kids With Bricks club that the children can take part in at home over the
summer holidays!

There will be a weekly video each week for 6 weeks looking at a variety of topics and
the students will be able to take part using Lego, Minecraft, Arts and Crafts materials or
indeed anything they have lying around. They can even just draw a picture! The first
challenge will start on the week commencing Monday 25th July.

As a bit of fun we will also be running a national competition on Facebook with prizes
each week for the children with the most likes and even bigger prizes for the most
popular creations of the summer!

BOOK ONLINE!

As the children are joining in at home, places cost just £1.99 +VAT per child per session
and are bought in a block of 6 for the summer.

All ‘Summer Challenge’ places are reserved and paid for online. Just go to
www.kidswithbricks.com to book your child's place.

Bookings will be available from midday on the 13th July

Any problems please contact us on 01633 383211 or bookings@kidswithbricks.com

Kind regards,

John Gallacher


